
                                                                Lenten Prayer Calendar 

Instructions: Lent is a time of reflection and preparation leading up to Easter. It is 40 days, not including Sundays, and lasts from Ash Wednesday 

to Easter. Some people choose to give up something for lent, while others decide to add something (a new spiritual practice). This Lent as we 

prepare to Launch as a New Church Start to our Community we ask that you join us in prayer. 

 

We know that to be a New kind of church that impacts its community, makes a difference in peoples’ lives, and spreads the good news of Jesus, it 

is going to take us as individuals/families/small groups to BE THE CHURCH to each other and to our community. Will you join us? 

 

There are 4 components to this calendar. We ask that you take 5 minutes to reflect and prepare as we approach Easter, and the launch of our 

church. 

1. Every Monday we have a prayer prompt that focuses on our church.  

2. Every Wednesday at 4:12 pray for the launch and the future of our church. Set an alarm on your phone or alarm clock to help you 

remember.  

3. Every Friday we have a prayer prompt that focuses on reaching out to our community. 

4. We have scriptures listed each day to journey through the gospel of Luke. These are listed in RED. 

Key Dates: Ash Wednesday- February 26 |  Easter/Launch Service- April 12 

 

◄ Jan 2020 February  2020 Mar 2020 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

23  
 

24  
 

25  
 

26  
Ash Wednesday 

Pray at 4:12 for our 
launch. 

Luke 1:1-38 

27  
Luke 1:39-
80 

28  
Pray for our community. 
Pray for our local 
schools. Luke 2:1-20 

29  
Luke 2:21-52 

 

https://www.wincalendar.com/Holiday-Calendar/January-2020
https://www.wincalendar.com/Holiday-Calendar/March-2020
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◄ Feb 2020 March  2020 Apr 2020 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1  
 

2  
Pray for our church. 
Thank God for all who 
came before us in the 
life of this church. 

Luke 3:1-38 
 

3  
Luke 4:1-30 

4  
Pray at 4:12 for our 
launch. Pray that 
people would overcome 
fear or anxiety to be 
able to come to church. 
Luke 4:31-44 

5  
Luke 5:1-39 

6  
Pray for our community. 
Pray for your 
neighborhood/neighbors. 
Luke 6:1-16 

7  
Luke 6:17-
49 

8  
 

9  
Pray for our church. 
Thank God for all who 
attend and serve. 
Call/text/write someone 
who in a nursing home. 

Luke 7:1-23 

10  
Luke 7:24-50 

11  
Pray at 4:12 for our 
launch. Pray that 
people would overcome 
past hurt with church or 
religion. Luke 8:1-25 

12  
Luke 8:26-56 

13  
Pray for our community. 
Pray for your co-
workers. Luke 9:1-27 

14  
Luke 9:28-
62 

15  
 

16  
Pray for our church. 
Thank God for all who 
will come, receive Christ, 
and serve in the future. 

Luke 10:1-42 

17  
Luke 11:1-28 

18  
Pray at 4:12 for our 
launch. Pray that 
people would volunteer 
in areas of need. Luke 
11:29-54 

19  
Luke 12:1-32 

20  
Pray for our community. 
Pray for the hungry. 

 Luke 12:33-59 

21  
Luke 13:1-
35 

22  
 

23  
Pray for our church. 
Thank God for his Word 
and faithfulness to us 
over the years. 

Luke 14:1-35 

24  
Luke 15:1-32 

25  
Pray at 4:12 for our 
launch. Pray that we as 
New Beginnings see 
the opportunities to 
invite people. Luke 
16:1-31 

26  
Luke 17:1-37 

27  
Pray for our community. 
Pray for those who are 
hurting. Luke 18:1-17 

28  
Luke 18:18-
43 

https://www.wincalendar.com/Holiday-Calendar/February-2020
https://www.wincalendar.com/Holiday-Calendar/April-2020
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◄ Feb 2020 March  2020 Apr 2020 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

29  
 

30  
Pray for our church. 
Thank God for the 
opportunity to use our 
gifts for God’s purposes. 

Luke 19:1-28 

31  
Luke 19:29-48 

 

 

 

 

◄ Mar 2020 April  2020 May 2020 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1  
Pray at 4:12 for our 
launch. Pray that we as 
New Beginnings have 
the courage to invite 
others. Luke 20:1-26 

2  
Luke 20:27-47 

3  
Pray for our 
community. 

Handout 5 invite 
cards to our Launch 
Service. Luke 21:1-38 

4  
Luke 22:1-33 

5  
 

6  

Pray for our 
church. Thank 
God for all He has 
done and will do 
with New 
Beginnings. 
Luke 22:24-53 

7  
Luke 22:54-
71 

8  
Pray at 4:12 for our 
launch. Pray that YOU 
personally have the 
courage to invite 
someone. Luke 23:1-
31 

9  
Luke 23:32-56 

10  
Pray for our 
community. 

Call or text someone 
to invite them to our 
Launch Service.  

Luke 24:1-27 

11  
Luke 24:28-53 

12  
EASTER 

Launch Service 

9:00 & 10:30am 

13  
 

14  
 

15  
 

16  
 

17  
 

18  
 

https://www.wincalendar.com/Holiday-Calendar/February-2020
https://www.wincalendar.com/Holiday-Calendar/April-2020
https://www.wincalendar.com/Holiday-Calendar/March-2020
https://www.wincalendar.com/Holiday-Calendar/May-2020
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